
A Message from Arcadia Field of Honor Committee Chairmen 
Bob Harbicht & Michael Real
Welcome  to the 3rd annual Field of Honor we have 10 committees that have been working since  
last year on the  Field of Honor to raise money for our philanthropic programs.   One-third of the 
net proceeds will go towards  programs for Veterans in the San Gabriel Valley.    The other two 
thirds will go to such programs as teacher mini grants, honoring teachers and students of the 
month, Boy Scouts, Girl Scouts, Anti Child Tra�cking programs, the Boys and Girls Club, the  
eradication of polio world wide and many other programs.   We appreciate and thank you for 
your support and God Bless America. 

A Message from Arcadia Rotary Club President Tony Parille
2018 marks the third year that Arcadia Rotary has �own 1,000 United States �ags at Huntington Drive and Santa 
Anita Avenue in Arcadia.  The Project began with the aim of building a veterans’ memorial in the City and to assist 
other charitable causes.  Arcadia Rotary in conjunction with the City of Arcadia is in the process of erecting a 
monument to our veterans at the Community Center in Arcadia. The U.S. �ags honor not only our veterans, but 
family and friends who are dear to us.  Proceeds from the sale of �ags will go to veterans’ causes and charitable 
works of Arcadia Rotary.  We invite you to stop at Arcadia County Park to walk among the �ags.   Every evening at 
dusk, a student from Arcadia High School will play Taps in �tting tribute to those who gave their lives in service of 
our country.  Flags may be purchased at the park and kept at your choosing.  Arcadia Rotary is proud to support our 
community in this symbolic tribute.

Your gift for flag sponsorship should be payable to Arcadia Rotary Foundation, a 501(c)(3) organization, and is tax deductible as a charitable gift.

Flag Order Form

Please print your message clearly. Thank you!

In honor of: ________________________________________________________________________
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A Message from the Arcadia Rotary Club President, Pat Dolphin
2019 marks the fourth year that Arcadia Rotary has � own 1,000 United States � ags 
at Huntington Drive and Santa Anita Avenue in Arcadia.  The Project began with the 
aim of building a veterans’ memorial in the City and to assist other charitable causes.  
Arcadia Rotary in conjunction with the City of Arcadia has erected a monument to 
our veterans at the Community Center at the intersection of Huntington Drive, Holly 
Avenue and Campus Drive in Arcadia. The United States � ags honor not only our 
veterans, but family and friends who are dear to us.  Proceeds from the sale of � ags 
go to veterans’ causes and charitable works of Arcadia Rotary.  We invite you to stop 
at Arcadia County Park to walk among the � ags. Every evening at dusk, a student 
from Arcadia High School will play Taps in � tting tribute to those who gave their 
lives in service of our country.  Flags may be purchased at the park you may pick up 
your � ag at the end of the event, if you choose.   Arcadia Rotary is proud to support 
our community in this symbolic tribute.

A Message from Arcadia Rotary Field of Honor Committee Chair Michael Real 
Welcome to the 4th annual Field of Honor. We have 10 committees that have been 
working since last year on the Field of Honor to raise money for our philanthropic 
programs. One-third of the net proceeds will go towards programs for Veterans 
in the San Gabriel Valley. The other two thirds will go to such programs as Arcadia 
teacher mini grants, honoring teachers and students of the month, Boy Scouts, Girl 
Scouts, Anti-Child Tra�  cking programs, the Boys and Girls Club, the eradication of 
Polio worldwide and many other local programs. We appreciate and thank you for 
your support and God Bless America.
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net proceeds will go towards  programs for Veterans in the San Gabriel Valley.    The other two 
thirds will go to such programs as teacher mini grants, honoring teachers and students of the 
month, Boy Scouts, Girl Scouts, Anti Child Tra�cking programs, the Boys and Girls Club, the  
eradication of polio world wide and many other programs.   We appreciate and thank you for 
your support and God Bless America. 

A Message from Arcadia Rotary Club President Tony Parille
2018 marks the third year that Arcadia Rotary has �own 1,000 United States �ags at Huntington Drive and Santa 
Anita Avenue in Arcadia.  The Project began with the aim of building a veterans’ memorial in the City and to assist 
other charitable causes.  Arcadia Rotary in conjunction with the City of Arcadia is in the process of erecting a 
monument to our veterans at the Community Center in Arcadia. The U.S. �ags honor not only our veterans, but 
family and friends who are dear to us.  Proceeds from the sale of �ags will go to veterans’ causes and charitable 
works of Arcadia Rotary.  We invite you to stop at Arcadia County Park to walk among the �ags.   Every evening at 
dusk, a student from Arcadia High School will play Taps in �tting tribute to those who gave their lives in service of 
our country.  Flags may be purchased at the park and kept at your choosing.  Arcadia Rotary is proud to support our 
community in this symbolic tribute.

Your gift for flag sponsorship should be payable to Arcadia Rotary Foundation, a 501(c)(3) organization, and is tax deductible as a charitable gift.
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A Message from the Arcadia Rotary Club President, Pat Dolphin
2019 marks the fourth year that Arcadia Rotary has � own 1,000 United States � ags 
at Huntington Drive and Santa Anita Avenue in Arcadia.  The Project began with the 
aim of building a veterans’ memorial in the City and to assist other charitable causes.  
Arcadia Rotary in conjunction with the City of Arcadia has erected a monument to 
our veterans at the Community Center at the intersection of Huntington Drive, Holly 
Avenue and Campus Drive in Arcadia. The United States � ags honor not only our 
veterans, but family and friends who are dear to us.  Proceeds from the sale of � ags 
go to veterans’ causes and charitable works of Arcadia Rotary.  We invite you to stop 
at Arcadia County Park to walk among the � ags. Every evening at dusk, a student 
from Arcadia High School will play Taps in � tting tribute to those who gave their 
lives in service of our country.  Flags may be purchased at the park you may pick up 
your � ag at the end of the event, if you choose.   Arcadia Rotary is proud to support 
our community in this symbolic tribute.

A Message from Arcadia Rotary Field of Honor Committee Chair Michael Real 
Welcome to the 4th annual Field of Honor. We have 10 committees that have been 
working since last year on the Field of Honor to raise money for our philanthropic 
programs. One-third of the net proceeds will go towards programs for Veterans 
in the San Gabriel Valley. The other two thirds will go to such programs as Arcadia 
teacher mini grants, honoring teachers and students of the month, Boy Scouts, Girl 
Scouts, Anti-Child Tra�  cking programs, the Boys and Girls Club, the eradication of 
Polio worldwide and many other local programs. We appreciate and thank you for 
your support and God Bless America.



• 1,000 American � ags will � y from Sunday, May 19 to Monday,
May 27 in Arcadia Park at the southwest corner of Santa Anita
and Huntington Drive.

• The “Field of Honor” is a community-wide event designed to
celebrate patriotism and those who have been special in our lives.

• A laminated card will be attached to each � ag showing the
honoree and the � ag sponsor, plus a few words about the
honoree.

• One-third of proceeds will go towards Veterans’ programs in
the San Gabriel Valley. Two-thirds will go to other local charities
including Boy Scouts, Girl Scouts, AUSD grants, and more.

• All funds go to charity and the � ag purchases are tax deductible.
• The entire community is invited to the Opening Ceremony on

Sunday, May 19 at 1:00pm

Building the  Veteran’s Memorial
Thanks to your generosity during the last three Field 
of Honor Events, we have raised enough funds and 

have built a Veterans’ Memorial at the Arcadia 
Community Center.

FLAG ORDER FORM
Flags are $50. You may honor anyone you wish: a veteran, a loved one, someone who has had a signi� cant in� uence on your 
life, in memory of someone, anyone you choose. Fill out the following and write your message for your � ag on the reverse side.  
Mail this form with a $50 check or credit card information to “Arcadia Rotary Foundation” (contributions are tax deductible).

Your name: _______________________________________________ Phone: ___________________________

Address: _______________________________________ City: _______________________ Zip: ____________
� Check enclosed      � Charge my credit card      � MasterCard      � Visa

Card #: _______________________________________ Expiration: ________________ Security: ___________

Signature: ____________________________________ Email: _______________________________________
�  Mail to:  Arcadia Rotary Club, P. O. Box 660638, Arcadia, CA 91066-0638

SPONSORSHIPS ALSO AVAILABLE  
Bronze ($500), Silver ($1,000), Gold ($2,500), Platinum ($5,000+)

What is Arcadia Rotary’s 
“Field of Honor” all about?

Contact us:  Phone 626.447.0236 
web: www.arcadiafieldofhonor.org 

e-mail: fieldofhonor@arcadiarotary.org


